
From: Zielinski, Tony
To: Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Fwd: Five plus acres in Bayview across from dog park
Date: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 7:46:10 PM

Hello Chris,
   Please add this to the file in support of my park zoning resolution.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Christine Moral <minpininwi@hotmail.com>
Date: September 5, 2017 at 6:36:29 PM CDT
To: "tzieli@milwaukee.gov" <tzieli@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Five plus acres in Bayview across from dog park

Hello Mr. Zielinski,
Unfortunately we will not be available to attend the public meeting on
September 6, 2017.

My mother, Emily Morales, Alex Moralez and myself are extremely
opposed in building additional housing on the five plus acre lot across
from the dog park in Bay View.

We live half a block from his open grassy lot and have personally all
enjoyed this area when BV Urban had their festivities there. The
community has enjoyed outside activities, playing ball, frisbee, etc. in the
summer as well on this open lot.

Also if you build housing on this open grassy lot, street parking and crime
will be of great concern to our surrounding community. If there is
anything further we can do to work against this housing please notify us
my email.

Sincerely,

Christine Moralez
minpininwi@hotmail.com

Sent from my T-Mobile 4G LTE Device
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